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Eric Gass (representative of Commissioner of Health, Bevan Baker) b rE_) i

Leslie Silletti (representative of Mayor Tom Barrett)

Al Durtka (representative of the International Institute of Wisconsin)

Charles Vang (public member, appointed by Common Council President Willie L. Hines, Jr.)
City Clerk’s Office-City Hall, RM 205

200 E. Wells Street

Milwaukee, WI 53202, USA

RE: Milwaukee Sister City Relationship with Tarime, Tanzania

It is with great pleasure that I submit to you this letter of intent seeking the approval of a sister-city relationship
with the City of Milwaukee, WI and the city of Tarime, in the Mara Region in Tanzania. This letter is on behalf
of the many citizens of our community in Tarime, who have come to know and love the city of Milwaukee, and
have voted unanimously in favor of the affiliation.

We are well aware of the previous sister-city relationship with Morogoro, Tanzania. We were saddened to hear
that the previous affiliation was discontinued due to the lack of accurate information, the lack of proper
representation, and a lack of commitment on behalf of some who claimed to have an infrastructure in place to
sustain the agreement as well as report back on the ongoing development and growth of the partnership.

Here at Mosorec International Foundation we are not only committed to this initiative, but have verifiable
evidence that we have the infrastructure in place for this to be an ongoing, strong, culturally, educationally, and
economically beneficial relationship. As we look to the future of this alliance, we envision a growing awareness
and appreciation of each other’s culture and people. From small beginnings, we hope this partnership will
continue for many generations, fostering educational, economic and professional exchanges. We look forward
to the limitless possibilities of this relationship.



Although this partnership must begin on an official basis between the governments of our two communities, we
see the strength and vitality of this long-term association resting wholly in the hands of our citizen volunteers
and participants in both communities. To this end, we have designated a group of men and women to enlist
voluntary support in Tanzania and have a similar body of individuals already assembled in the city of
Milwaukee, Wisconsin.

We truly hope that the city of Milwaukee’s Sister City’s Committee will seriously consider the opportunity to
partner with our wonderful city of Tarime, in the Mara Region in Tanzania.

We thank you in advance for your hard work, dedication, and perseverance in furthering the cause of uniting a
global community, and we eagerly await your decision.
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